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N O T I C E 

 

 
In order to celebrate the glorious 75

th
 Year of India’s Independence in a befitting manner, 

a flag hoisting ceremony along with cultural programme is being organised jointly with 

Netaji Nagar Day College.  

All students, teaching, and non-teaching staff are requested to be present in the college 

premises on 15
th

 August 2022 (Monday) at 10.30  a.m. to make it a grand success. 
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